

Town of Bristol, Rhode Island Department of Community Development

235 High Street Bristol, RI 02809 401-253-7000

May 1st ,2024

To: Honorable Steven Contente, Town Administrator.

RE: Review of Sidewalk Use application: Eli Dunn, 301 Hope Street Folklore Provisions

Sir,

I have reviewed the Sidewalk use application from Eli Dunn- Owner, Folklore Provisions 301 Hope Street. In the Application there was a diagram and measurement of the tables and chairs to be used.

Lt Wozney of the Bristol Police and I measured the area curb to Building and found the area to be in accordance with the Town code of placing the tables and chairs against the building.

I recommend the sidewalk use license be granted.

Respectfully,

Raymond C. Falcoa Code Compliance Coordinator the futute

STEVEN CONTENTE Town Administrator